
  
 
 
 
 
 
November 2, 2022 
 
Dear Internship Coordinator: 
 
The Nevada Department of Wildlife’s Game Division is offering a full-time summer seasonal work 
opportunity for 2023 through the James Lathrop & Wayne Capurro Memorial Internship Program.  
 
Through the internship, the Game Division can employ up to five college students for a summer 
field season. The internships are sponsored by Nevada Bighorns Unlimited and the Nevada 
Wildlife Record Book. The Department has one internship position available for 2023. 
 
The application packet is both attached (can be redistributed as needed) and available by emailing 
the contact below. Please forward this information to graduating seniors who aspire to attend 
college or university to pursue a degree in wildlife management or another conservation-related 
field of study. This is a competitive program and interested parties should pay particular attention 
to the qualifications described within the packet. The application due date is 5:00 P.M., February 
10, 2023. If you have questions, please contact: 

 
Russell Woolstenhulme 

Nevada Department of Wildlife 
6980 Sierra Center Parkway, Suite 120, Reno, NV 89511 

775-688-1914; russellw@ndow.org 
 
We appreciate your assistance in making this application available to interested students. Through 
this program, the Department hopes to identify ideal candidates for future and permanent 
employment at our agency or other state or federal wildlife agencies or organizations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Scott 
Game Division Administrator 
 

TONY WASLEY 
Director 

 
BONNIE LONG 

Deputy Director 
 

JACK ROBB 
Deputy Director 
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